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October 27, 2014

Mindy Rene King
2807 Cambridge
Odessa, TX 79761

Dear Ms. King:

Our file reflects that all re

quirements of the Order of the Board entered on August 28, 2013, have
been met.

You may be eligible to reinstate your nurs
80, you will need to complete and return th
a'copy of which is enclosed.

e licensure compact privilege(s). Should you wish to do
¢ Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form,

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at (512)
305-7667.

Sincerely,
) / M/o\/\

Carolyn Hudson
Monitoring Investigator
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